

Ripley Central School

"Home of the Eagles"

Learn today. Lead tomorrow!

12/21/23

Dear RCS Families,

We had wonderful week leading up to our Winter Break highlighted with Wednesday's Winter Concert. A big thank you goes out to all of the families that came out to support our students. Students put on a great Holiday themed performance and the audience couldn't be beat. A big round of applause goes out to Miss. Goetz, as well as the teachers and teaching assistants that helped with making it the success that it was. It's always great to see a full gym. Thank you!







Today we were visited by elves from CLCS. Student volunteers brought personalized Candy-grams for each of our students. Older students also had an opportunity to ask important questions about Middle/High School: What is the best lunch? What are fun clubs to join? What did you wish you knew ahead of time? A big thank you goes out to the National Honor Society Members and their advisors for keeping this tradition going.

This afternoon you may have seen an unidentified flying object above the school. Believe it or not, the real S. Claus visited RCS today. Students were excited to speak to the 'big guy' this close to Christmas. There were reminders of staying on the nice list and last-minute requests were placed. A big thank you to the folks that helped make this possible for the kids.

Today is the last day before break, with the school being closed tomorrow, December 22. It's a long break and reading is a wonderful way to pass the time. I encourage each of you to continue to have your children read. Books make excellent holiday gifts. Have a wonderful break and we'll see everyone next year!

Yours in education,

Mr. Micah Oldham RCS Principal 716-736-2631 moldham@ripleycsd.org

Upcoming Events

Thursday, December 21 Holiday Crafts is Cancelled

Friday, December 22 School Closed

Tuesday, January 2 Classes Resume